Yerba Buena Chapter
Antique Motorcycle Club of America
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April 6, 2016 Minutes

Meeting called to order at 7:08 pm, all club officers in attendance.

New Members/Guests in attendance: North West introduced Ethan, 16 years old, owns an
’82 Yamaha Seca.

Correspondence: None.

Treasurer’s update: Membership stands at 63 members as of April 6, 2016. Our current
website domain is yerbabuenamca.org. We also now own yerbabuenaamca.com. 1f anyone
enters the .com version into their browser they will automatically be redirected to our actual
website.

Old Business:

¢ Review of March & early April activities:

o 3/20: Plaid is Bad — Chris Carter reported that more than $8,000 was collected for
the charity. Weather was good until near the end of lunch when some rain
began to fall and everyone scrambled. Good turnout, including 4 members of
our chapter. There were at least two chapter members who donated but did
not attend.

o 4/2: Clubmans Meet — San Jose Fairgrounds. About 15 chapter members attended.

Clay Hudson, Al Hudson and Joe Keenan manned the Yerba Buena booth. We
sold raffle tickets amounting to about $300. We also signed up a couple of
new members!

o 4/2: Flat Track Races — San Jose Fairgrounds. Mario DiSalvo reported. The racing
was pretty entertaining — some of the racers were amazing. Some pretty close
races. Mario knew two of the racers from the trucking business.

e K&L Lift — Curt Hansen has the lift. Raffle tickets were sold at the Clubmans meet.
Tickets are available at club meetings and will be on sale at Dixon — the lift will be
raffled off Saturday afternoon at Dixon. If anyone is going to the Ishi meet on 29 May
and is willing to haul the lift up there, we could sell tickets there as well. The lift is
already on a trailer — requires a 2” ball. If interested, contact Curt Hansen.

e Campout — Olema?

o Rick Najera stated he would check with Brett Hatt on Olema. Brett is the one that
set it up for us the last time we had our campout there.

o Rick will also check with Craig Tayler to see if the LA Chapter is planning a ride
this year.

o Brian Sullivan will look into a couple of Santa Cruz area campgrounds.
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New Business:

¢  Club Rides?

O

Now that crabs are in season, Kalle will look into putting a Half Moon Bay ride
together.

Rick Najera asked Brian Stearns about setting up a ride to visit the motorcycle
museum in Pacific Grove.

¢ Upcoming Dates:
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4/24: Dream Machines, Half Moon Bay Airport
4/28-30: King City
5/4: Club Meeting

5/13: Friday before Quail - ride from Brian Stearns’ place in Pacific Grove to Big
Sur for lunch.

5/14: Quail Motorcycle Gathering

5/20-21: Hanford Swap Meet

5/29: ISHI Chapter Swap Meet and Show
5/31-6/3: Phoenix Roadrunner Chapter Road Run
6/8: Club Meeting

6/17-6/18: Ft. Sutter National Meet — Dixon

6/25: Classic Japanese motorcycle event at Dixon
6/25-6/26: Born Free

8/14: Rigid Ride

e Hats, Pennants, Sweaters: Danny Lopez has the new pennants in stock. He also got
hats (2 styles) with our speedball logo embroidered. He and Rick Najera showed a
really nice Harley Davidson wool sweater (‘30s-°‘40s style) that they will be ordering.
Club members may order them for $150.

For the good of the club, Club items on sale, Motion to Adjourn, 50/50:



